
 Sounds in Stories 

 Sharing books and stories with your children is 
a lovely experience which should be enjoyed 

daily.                                                                                                          
It is very important for children to be able to 

hear and discriminate between the sounds they 
hear.                                                                                             

One way to support this is to share a                       
variety of stories which different sounds in such 

as; ‘We’re Going On A Bear Hunt,’                                     
‘Peace At Last,’ and ‘The Very Noisy Night.’                    

Encourage your child to join in with the sounds 
and to also change the sounds to loud and quiet 

etc.      


